
November 13th, 2020 

BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 

 
Following the rules are Court Manager, Paul Andersen, Jana King, Past President, Marion Logie,  
Roger King and Tournament Director, George Paris 
 
Our club normally would be holding its yearly Membership/Elections meeting this November.  But 
because of the Covid-19 epidemic, this year the board voted to extend all the terms of each board 
member and officer positions, for one more year.  We are grateful to each board member, for willingly 
stepping up and committing to another year.  Thank you!! 
 
The Bocce Board is committed to making sure the club continues to run smoothly.  Hopefully, we will 
be able to have our normal Membership/Elections Meeting in November 2021.   
 
As the holidays approach, our board hope everyone enjoys them by staying healthy and safe. 
Winter hours (corrected) are daily from 9 am to 5 pm.  Please make sure you sign up by 7 pm the day 
before you plan to play.  Please refrain from writing or dropping in to play.   THIS ISN’T ALLOWED.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation in being compliant with the County of Santa Clara. 
 


